
St. Louis Attorney, Jennifer Piper Joins Divorce
With Respect Week® 2025 Initiative

This will be the 4th annual Divorce With Respect

Week®

Divorce With Respect Week® is a

nationwide effort to educate couples

about a no court process for divorcing.

MO, UNITED STATES, February 3, 2025

/EINPresswire.com/ -- St. Louis Family

Law attorney, Jennifer Piper, will be

offering free divorce consultations

during Divorce With Respect Week®

again this year. Divorce With Respect

Week is March 3-9, 2025, Piper will

meet with anyone seeking more

information about divorce and options

for divorce.  Each session will be a virtual 30 minute consultation and is designed to provide high

level answers to divorce related questions.   

“I’m excited to offer these consultations to help spread and share awareness about the

“This approach encourages

a healthier alternative and

creates a less stressful

transition for families.” 

”

Jennifer Piper

Collaborative Divorce process as a better way to divorce,”

said Piper. “This approach encourages a healthier

alternative and creates a less stressful transition for

families.” 

Jennifer Piper received her law degree from Saint Louis

University School of Law. She is an experienced family law

attorney and an advocate for finding solutions for families

without going to court. Visit https://familyally.com/ to learn

more about Piper. 

Divorce With Respect Week® is a nationwide effort to educate couples about a no court process

for divorcing. To learn more about Collaborative Divorce or book a free consultation with Piper

during Divorce With Respect Week® go to www.divorcewithrespectweek.com. 
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